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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As the term and the academic year comes to a close, we have ‘Thank Yous’ and ‘Goodbyes’ to say. 

As your Governors, we would like to thank you for bearing with the restrictions, changes and general turmoil our 
Academy has gone through during the pandemic. It’s not been easy for anyone in any way, shape or form. Thank you 
for getting your children back into school ready and willing to learn - and a big thank you to the children also. 

Our monitoring activities, although remote in the main, have shown us how well the children have coped and we look 
forward to a less changeable year ahead.  

We have not visited the academies until very recently, abiding by the risk assessments set out by the Trust. We are now 
able to see lovely behaviour and attitudes, interested and engaged children and lots of evidence of progress being 
made. 

Another extremely important thank you goes to all staff. They have worked incredibly hard and have felt just as isolated 
as families. There are some very tired people still working hard to ensure that reports are written and positive transitions 
take place as well as continual adaptation of planning and teaching to ensure that ‘covid gaps’ are narrowed as much 
as possible. We wish our team a restful and enjoyable summer break. 

We would like to sincerely thank Ms Edwards and Mr Ruddick for their hard work and dedication during their time here 
and we wish them the very best for the future. 

Finally, we hope you enjoy the summer break, staying safe and well and we look forward to a new academic year with 
hope and high expectations for our children. 

With best wishes, 

Jan Pierson 

Chair, on behalf of Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy Governing Body 

 

 

 

 

 


